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Pictures from Frostbite 2020 race 1… we have lost lots of sailing this Winter with our
extreme weather, but the Frostbite series is continuing this week hopefully. Thanks as ever
to Kevin, our photographer from Admiral Jack.

The Frostbite Series got off to great start on Sunday 6th January with 11 boats enjoying some
good racing in 10-12 knots of wind. From a crowded first windward mark Paul Farrand's
Revive were the quickest to hoist a spinnaker and stormed into the lead to win the IRC class
with Twisted second and Diamonds4ever 3rd, but in the NHC class Twisted got the first,
followed by Kokomo and Brainwave. BMYC is the only club in Sussex that offers all year
round weekly IRC and NHC class racing and this, coupled with the the quick and easy access
from moorings to the start helps to maintain the quality racing that the Club offers.



 So that’s where he is!

In 2019, two of our members,
Jennifer and Bruno relocated to
Singapore. They took a trip to
Indonesia, and look who they met
up with!



Social Update

Opening Hours    BAR GALLEY
Sunday 08:00 – 23:00     08:00 – 17:00
Monday 15:00 – 23:00     17:00 from 20th January (see below)
Tuesday 15:00 – 23:00     17:00 – 21:00
Wednesday 15:00 – 23:00    17:00 – 21:00
Thursday 15:00 – 23:00     17:00 – 21:00
Friday 12:00 – 00:00      12:00 – 21:00
Saturday 12:00 – 00:00     12:00 – 21:00

NEW FOR JANUARY!!!

Starting Monday 20th January, Homemade curries, pies and sustainable fish. Veggie and vegan
options are available. Supper and a drink for £12....what a bargain!
The Galley will be opening from  5 pm.

Thanks to all of you who came
along or bought raffle tickets on
New Year’s Eve. It was a
fantastic evening and we raised
over £1150.00 For the RNLI
Amazing!!!!



The Race Committee wishes all BMYC members a great 2020 and good sailing

There's another full programme of racing BMYC planned for 2020 and the calendar for the
year can be found at  http://bmyc.uk/racing/racing-information/race-calendar/

Some of the highlights are.

The Dieppe Dash starts on Friday 8th  May, (the VE Day bank holiday replacing the early
May bank holiday). Return Passage Sunday 10th  May and this year we hope to race
against the Dieppe Club whilst we are there.

THE ROUND RAMPION RACE: 30th  June. Either way around and a party afterwards.

A SEVEN SISTERS RACE as part of a full Autumn programme. 4th  October

Provision will be made for those who wish to cruise these events.

For the Sunday racing in June we will try to have 2 short races each day. Great competition
and practice for those off to summer regattas elsewhere.

http://bmyc.uk/racing/racing-information/race-calendar/

